
 

letter to the editor 

february 26, 2016 

 

I would like to encourage Bedford voters to reelect William Moonan for 

Selectman in the Town’s upcoming election on Saturday, March 12.  

Bill’s strong financial experience and in depth understanding of Bedford and its 

finances are tremendous assets for the Town. I have been impressed by Bill’s 

many years of faithful attendance as the Selectman liaison to the Bedford 

Finance Committee and I respect Bill’s input as a member of the Capital 

Expenditure Committee on which we both serve. His insightful questions have 

been instrumental in improving the process for evaluating capital projects. Bill 

is dedicated to maintaining Bedford as an attractive, well-run town with a 

range of services that meet the needs of our Town’s many constituencies. 

Please vote for Bill Moonan for Selectman on Saturday, March 12. Thank you. 

Barbara Perry 


